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Vegas Injury Law Firm Donates Money to MADD Again in its Continued
Fight to Prevent Drunk Driving

Bernstein & Poisson, a Las Vegas personal injury law firm, is committed to fighting against
drunk driving. With New Year’s Eve approaching, law partners Jack Bernstein and Scott
Poisson have made a financial donation to the Nevada chapter of MADD to support its fight
against drunk driving. This is not the firm’s first donation. The law firm previously donated
part of its attorney fee from a drunk driving case to MADD.

Las Vegas, Nevada (PRWEB) January 04, 2012 -- According to statistics, one out three will be involved in an
alcohol related crash in their lifetime. In 2009, there were 68 alcohol impaired driving fatalities in Nevada. Jack
Bernstein and Scott Poisson have successfully handled more than 100 cases against drunk drivers. “We take
drunk driving very seriously” said Poisson . He added, “We have seen so many lives unnecessarily destroyed as
a result of drunk driving. These cases are even more personal to my partner Jack Bernstein as he lost a cousin as
a result of a drunk driver”. Bernstein & Poisson are Las Vegas injury lawyers who aggressively pursue drunk
driving cases from the get go. Poisson states, “We leave no stone unturned. We immediately seek out all
witnesses and evidence. The goal is to viciously go on the attack to punish the drunk driver and obtain fair
compensation for the driver’s victims.”

Statistics have shown a decline in alcohol related fatalities and Bernstein & Poisson believe it is due in large
part to the efforts of organizations such as MADD. Giving a financial donation to MADD is the law firm’s way
of showing support with financial resources to help continue the fight to end drunk driving.

During this holiday weekend, the most obvious step that is being recommended by the Las Vegas injury
attorneys at the firm is to make sure that a designated driver is named prior to attending any holiday events.
This designated driver must avoid alcohol and must make sure that those who have been consuming alcohol are
driven home safely.

In addition, the Nevada personal injury lawyers recommend that if a designated driver cannot be identified that
people who are attending holiday celebrations make arrangements to stay overnight at that location so that they
can avoid getting behind the wheel of a vehicle before the alcohol they have consumed has left their system.

About the Law Offices of Jack Bernstein & Scott Poisson

The Law Offices of Jack Bernstein and Scott Poisson is a law firm comprised of Nevada injury attorneys who
have been representing plaintiffs in legal matters that include auto accidents, drunk driving accidents, slip and
falls and nursing home abuse as well as other personal injury related matters. Jack Bernstein and Scott Poisson
have more than 45 years combined experience helping injured victims seek fair compensation for their injuries.
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Contact Information
Scott Poisson
Bernstein & Poisson
http://www.bernsteinslaw.com/
702-633-3333

Online Web 2.0 Version
You can read the online version of this press release here.
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